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Corked! An Evening of Wine, Food, and Networking

WILC END OF SUMMER EVENT

Event

The Cooking School at Irwin Street 

600 Irwin Street Northeast 

Atlanta, GA 30312

7.31.19 

5:00 p.m. - 8:30 p.m.

Fisher Phillips Women’s Initiative Leadership Council cordially invites you to attend our end of

summer event at The Cooking School at Irwin Street. Join us for a fun evening that will begin with

networking with other in-house counsel, appetizers, and wine. Then, we will move into the kitchen

where we will learn to prepare a delicious and healthy dish that we’ll enjoy as a group. 

Do you have an in-house counsel friend from another company that would enjoy this event? This is

the perfect opportunity to bring them to a WILC event. If you register an in-house counsel from

another company to attend with you, your name will be entered into a drawing for a fabulous gift!

Please RSVP by July. 24 by clicking here and entering password “fisherphillips” (all lowercase).

You will have the ability to register your guest when you RSVP.

Please contact Tori Spencer at tspencer@fisherphillips.com or 404-240-4280 with questions.

This is a private event by invitation-only. 
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